## Kisha Therrien

From:

Michael Sununu

Sent:

Tuesday, March 19, 2024 1:16 PM

To:

Mark Kasper; Kisha Therrien; Hoby Harmon

Subject:

RE: town hall rental

Thank you for supporting this and Kisha will inform them of the approval. Again, for future reference sake, we avoid doing business in this manner except in very very limited circumstances as it often conflicts with the requirements under state law. I appreciate your consideration and we will include this email chain in the minutes for the meeting on March 29<sup>th</sup> for the public record.

Sincerely, Michael Sununu Newfields Selectboard

From: Mark Kasper < markakasper@gmail.com >

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 11:54 AM

To: Michael Sununu <msununu@newfieldsnh.gov>

Cc: Kisha Therrien <a href="mailto:ktherrien@newfieldsnh.gov">ktherrien@newfieldsnh.gov</a>; Hoby Harmon <a href="mailto:hharmon@newfieldsnh.gov">hharmon@newfieldsnh.gov</a>;

Subject: Re: town hall rental

All good agreed

Mark Kasper

## 603 686-3131

On Mar 19, 2024, at 11:47 AM, Michael Sununu <msununu@newfieldsnh.gov> wrote:

### All:

Under normal circumstances this would be addressed in public meeting, but given the short time frame and our next meeting is scheduled for March 29<sup>th</sup> (and this event is planned for March 24) I will request that we address this matter out of meeting, but will provide this email chain as part o the minutes for the upcoming meeting.

Please let me know if there are any objections to this Town Hall Rental request by close of business today. If not, I will sign on behalf of the Board tomorrow morning.

Thank you for your consideration.

Michael Sununu Newfields Selectboard From: Kisha Therrien <a href="mailto:ktherrien@newfieldsnh.gov">ktherrien@newfieldsnh.gov</a>

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 3:37 PM

To: Michael Sununu < msununu@newfieldsnh.gov >; Hoby Harmon < hharmon@newfieldsnh.gov >;

markakasper@gmail.com **Subject:** town hall rental

Hello all!

I have an application for town hall rental on  $24^{th}$  ...since meeting is not until the  $29^{th}$ , is it possible to do an email approval? He has signed the form.

This is for one of our officers.

Let me know thanks!

# Kisha Therrien

Deputy Town Clerk and Tax Collector Newfields Town Office 65 Main Street Newfields, NH 03856 603.772.5070 ktherrien@newfieldsnh.gov

## **Kisha Therrien**

From:

Hoby Harmon

Sent:

Tuesday, March 19, 2024 12:10 PM

To:

Michael Sununu; Kisha Therrien; markakasper@gmail.com

Subject:

Re: town hall rental

Good to go, Hoby

From: Michael Sununu <msununu@newfieldsnh.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 11:47 AM

To: Kisha Therrien <a href="mailto:ktherrien@newfieldsnh.gov">ktherrien@newfieldsnh.gov</a>; Hoby Harmon <a href="mailto:ktherrien@newfieldsnh.gov">hharmon@newfieldsnh.gov</a>;

markakasper@gmail.com < markakasper@gmail.com >

Subject: RE: town hall rental

### All:

Under normal circumstances this would be addressed in public meeting, but given the short time frame and our next meeting is scheduled for March 29<sup>th</sup> (and this event is planned for March 24) I will request that we address this matter out of meeting, but will provide this email chain as part of the minutes for the upcoming meeting.

Please let me know if there are any objections to this Town Hall Rental request by close of business today. If not, I will sign on behalf of the Board tomorrow morning.

Thank you for your consideration.

Michael Sununu Newfields Selectboard

From: Kisha Therrien <a href="mailto:ktherrien@newfieldsnh.gov">ktherrien@newfieldsnh.gov</a>

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 3:37 PM

To: Michael Sununu <msununu@newfieldsnh.gov>; Hoby Harmon <hharmon@newfieldsnh.gov>;

markakasper@gmail.com **Subject:** town hall rental

Hello all!

I have an application for town hall rental on 24th ...since meeting is not until the 29th, is it possible to do an email approval? He has signed the form.

This is for one of our officers.

Let me know thanks!

Kisha Therrien

Deputy Town Clerk and Tax Collector Newfields Town Office 65 Main Street Newfields, NH 03856 603.772.5070 ktherrien@newfieldsnh.gov